

5 October 2018

Ref: FOI/September 2018/Dominik Schade

By email: request-517790-86a4df3f@whatdotheyknow.com

Student and Legal Affairs

The Burroughs Hendon London NW4 4BT

www.mdx.ac.uk Main switchboard: 020 8411 5000

Dear Mr Schade

Thank you for your email, received on 2 October 2018, in which you requested a review of the decision made in relation to your FOI request.

I am writing to you to advise you that I will conduct the internal review. I am a Director at Middlesex University and I was not party to the original decision on whether to release the information.

I will review the manner in which the application for information was dealt with and I am empowered to either uphold or overturn the original decision.

Once I have conducted the internal review, I am required to notify you as to the final decision made, within four weeks of receiving the request.

You will receive my response on or before Tuesday 30 October 2018.

Yours sincerely,

David Malpas

Director of Student Affairs Student and Legal Affairs

Dand Malyas